THE WEST FRANKLINTON PLAN — COMMUNITY PUBLIC WORKSHOP #2

April 30,2014

5pm-7pm

Gladden Community House

183 Hawkes Avenue (at W. Town Street)
Columbus, OH 43222

The second Community Public Workshop for The West Franklinton Plan will be held from 5pm to 7pm
on April 30, 2014 at the Gladden Community House. Everybody is encouraged to attend. Participants
will review preliminary recommendations for the neighborhood, make comments, and share ideas with
the planning team.

Background

The city of Columbus is conducting a neighborhood planning process to create an update to the 2003
Franklinton Plan. This project builds upon similar work done for East Franklinton in 2012, but addresses
West Franklinton specifically - the remaining balance of the Franklinton Area Commission’s jurisdiction.

West Franklinton is a unique Columbus neighborhood and like all of them, enjoys both opportunities
and challenges. The goal of the planning process is to develop a vision that protects West Franklinton’s
greatest assets while ensuring that it remains a strong neighborhood as a place to live, shop and raise a
family.

Please join us and share your vision for West Franklinton!



